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Ed Mazer

From: Ed Mazer, Communications Committee <Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 3, 2024 6:31 PM

To: Ed@Themazers.Com

Subject: Town Hall on 44th Avenue Security & Viewing Rosedale Emails That You Missed

test 

 

 

  

 

Town Hall on 44th Avenue Security  
& Viewing Rosedale Emails That You Missed 

  

  

Learn about what happened at the Town Hall on 44th 
Avenue Security  
  
On December 2nd the Board held a Town Hall meeting to share 
information on how the Board plans to address the need for more 
security for the area bounded by 44th Avenue, now that the thick 
woods previously providing security have been cleared to make way 
for the extension of 44th Avenue. 
  
We reviewed the options the committee has considered for this area – 
different materials, costs, construction issues, and noise abatement – 
and the rationale for the proposal given to the board for 
implementation. To see the self-explanatory presentation presented at 

the meeting, click here. 

  
  
 

New Feature in the Master HOA Website - Listing of 
past emails 

  

Miss an email? Click here to Review past Emails from the 

Communications Committee 
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View this email in your browser  
You are receiving this email because of your relationship with Rosedale Communications Committee. Please 
reconfirm your interest in receiving emails from us. If you do not wish to receive any more emails, you can 
unsubscribe here.  
 

This message was sent to Ed@Themazers.Com by Communications@RosedaleMHOA.com  
4914 96th St E, Bradenton, FL, 34211  

 

Unsubscribe | Manage Subscription  
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This is a Test Email only. 
This message was sent for the sole purpose of testing a draft message. 

 

 

 


